July 17, 2013
Sam DePina
26 Court Street

Boston, MA 02108

United States
Dear Sam,
With great enthusiasm, we thank you for supporting the passage of a Wellness Policy that reflects the input of parents, young people and experts in the field. We are thrilled that the policy language includes condom availability and makes BPS staff ultimately responsible when community partners are unavailable. We commend you for the significantly improved requirements for comprehensive sexual health education. We also appreciate the inclusion of LGBT and pregnant and parenting youth in the safe and supportive schools section. These measures will help all BPS students to develop the skills and confidence they need to make the best possible decisions around relationships, sex and life. 

We look forward to supporting you, wellness council members and the executive team in the implementation of the policy. To start, we are arranging a meeting with Interim Superintendent McDonough, but please feel free to reach out to any of our coalition members directly.
We appreciate all of your hard work and commitment to creating a high quality wellness policy.
Sincerely,
Patricia Quinn
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President and Chief Executive Officer


Deputy Director

Planned Parenthood League of Massachusetts

ABCD Health Services

Julian Cyr
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Chair
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Young Parent and College Student

CC: Ayanna Pressley, City Councilor At-Large

